
 

The Western Cape Government: Transport and Public Works: Roads Branch has commissioned a 

road construction project encompassing the periodic maintenance of Polkadraai Road (Route 

M12) between the Blackheath Wastewater Treatment Works and Stellenbosch municipal 

boundary.   

The construction works are scheduled to take place from March 2022 to November 2022.  The 

work comprises of minor and major pre-treatment road repairs followed by a new asphalt surface 

to overlay the existing road surface. 

The second phase of pre-treatment road repairs at the Vredenburg intersection consist of deep 

recycling of the existing road base on the fast lanes in both Stellenbosch and Blackheath direction. 

Pre-treatment works is planned to start on Monday, 11 July 2022 and continue to 25 July 2022. 

However, the deep recycling is very weather dependent which may delay the expected 

completion of the pre-treatment. 

The public is requested to be patient, to adhere to speed limits, and obey all temporary road signs 

to ensure the safety of all road users and construction workers.  

The Department apologises for any disruptions and inconvenience caused by the construction 

works and thanks you for your understanding and cooperation. 

The contractor’s contact details are :   

Contractor:  Civils 2000 (Pty) Ltd   

Contact person:  Jason Smith  

Cell:    076 946 7512 

Email: jason.smith@civils2000.co.za 
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